
Office of Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Sir, 

19 Dec. 2016 

I would like to comment on the proposed rate hi·ke. 160186-EL. 

I am on Social Security at· a lower rate than most men that I know. The 

last raise that I received was one dollar per month.! know people that. work 

for Gulf Pmo1er and their wage, I'm not complaining, in fact, good for them. 

But people on low or fixed incomes would like to be able to afford this 

service. 
I'm including a copy of the envelope this notice came in. To most of us 

this would appear to be junk mail (no need to look). 

Thank you for your attention. 

008051 I 006143 JMS8024 

STEPHEN K WILLIAMS 

2001 W NINE MILE RD LOT 16 

PENSACOLA FL 32534-9328 

Stephen Williams 

2001 W.9 Mile Road-.LOt 16 

pensacola, Florida 32534 
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FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
DEC 23, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 09536-16



Stephen iHll iarns 

2001 \;. 9 Mile Road-Lot 16 

Pensacola, Florida 32534 

Office of Co~~ission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee , Florida 32399-0850 




